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December 03, 2017 
 
Portland Permitting & Inspections Department 
c/o Michael Russell, MS, Director 
389 Congress Street, Room 315 
Portland, Maine  04101 
 
Re:  Shipping Containers/Change of Use 
 
Dear Mr. Russell, 
 
On November 15th, Snapspace Solutions contacted me by email to act as a third party electrical 
inspector for repurposed shipping containers that will be installed in the City of Portland. 
 
In 1981 I was granted my Master Electrician License and have worked in all phases of residential, 
commercial, and industrial electricity applications since that time. 
 
For the last 14 years I have been employed by the State of Maine as a State Electrical Inspector.  
During this time I have gained a vast knowledge of the National Electrical Code working closely 
with electrical contractors, local code enforcement officers as well as the State of Maine Fire 
Marshall's Office. 
 
I am highly confident that I can provide inpection services for these containers. 
 
References to be produced upon request. 
 
Please fee free to contact me if needed. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Kern Butler 
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